
Construction Notice
 

CONSTRUCTION PURPOSE: This project will replace two water lines on Heber
Avenue between Park Avenue and approximately 200’ east of Main Street. This work was
scheduled to happen with the potential Park Avenue road project, but due to repeated
failure of the water lines staff is expediting replacement. Work is anticipated to be
complete by the end of October.

 
ANTICIPATED CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS:

 

HEBER AVENUE WATER LINE REPLACEMENT
 

Lane restrictions will be in place along Park Avenue near the intersection of Heber
Avenue and Park Avenue on October 4 as crews connect to existing water line. 
 
 Heber Avenue, between Park Avenue and Main Street, will be closed through the

month of October. During the Heber Avenue closure, Transit will use 9th Street as an
alternate route.  
 
Work will extend through the intersection of Main Street and Heber Avenue, starting
mid-October. This work will require lane restrictions.  
 
Water services will be maintained during construction except during brief periods to
connect the new water line to the existing system. Property owners will be informed
prior to shut-offs.

 

PROJECT CONTACT:
 Linda Jager | Park City Municipal Corporation | linda.jager@parkcity.org | 435.615.5189

 

SCHEDULE: Approximately 4 weeks, starting October 4, 2018.
 


